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Saying
Goodbye!

At the end of term, we will be saying
goodbye to Mr Langford. Although
only with us a short time, Mr
Langford has brought a wealth of
experience and our children have
benefitted from this.

In addition, we will also be saying
goodbye to Miss Hardstaff in
January. In her time at Boston West,
which started in 2020, she has
worked across the school
supporting various children.

I’d like to take this opportunity to
thank both Mr Langford and Miss
Hardstaff and we wish them well for
the future.

Christmas fun!

Thank you so much for all the donations
for the Christmas Party day (Wednesday
20th December) - we are really looking
forward to celebrating Christmas! Keep
an eye out on our website and
Facebook for photos of the day!

Christmas Party day is the last day of
the term - pupils return to school on
Wednesday 3rd January 2024.

We'd like to take this opportunity to
wish you a Happy Christmas - we really
hope you are able to enjoy it the best
you can and have time with your
families.

See you all in the new year!



